
 

Sprouston Primary School    
Sprouston Road 
Sprouston 
Kelso  
Scottish Borders  TD5 8HP 
 
Sprouston : 01573 224873 
Ednam Primary : 01573 224172 
 tamsin.ashby@scotborders.gov.uk                      website http://sprouston.scotborders.sch.uk 

Mrs Catriona Finn – Headteacher, Sprouston & Ednam 
 

End of year Newsletter 
 

 
 
We have had lots of fun activities over the past few weeks.  A great end to a difficult year. 
These are just a few of them.  There are lots of photos on facebook to look at. 
 
Visit to Beirhope Alpacas 
It was lovely to be able to arrange and go on a school trip.  We visited Beirhope Alpacas and 
had a fantastic day with them, walking with the Alpacas and making bug houses. Thank you to 
the parent council for paying for the bus to get there. 

 

                    
 
 
Bubble Football 
We had a great time playing bubble football on the village green.  Thank you to the parent council 
for paying for this.  Everyone has a great time bumping into each other and occasionally playing 
football ! 
 

                   
 



 

 
 

House Cup Winners 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Willow won the House cup this year for the most 
house points. Well done to Oliver, Saskia, Jaryn, 
Callum, Alfie, Sophie and Isaac. 
Hawthorn was second and Rowan was third. 
 

 
Sports Day Results 
 
Houses                                
 

1st - Willow                           
2nd – Hawthorn                  
3rd - Rowan                         
 
. 
                        

 
                          

                                
 
 

 
 
           Individuals 
 
           1st – Callum 
           2nd – Fraser 
           3rd – Faye and Sophie 
 
           Well done everyone. 
 

 
 

 

Goodbye to our P7’s 
 
We had a lovely evening just for them, with a bike ride, a takeaway 
dinner and lots of fun and games. 
We wish them all the best on their future adventures at Kelso High 
School and beyond. 
 
We are working on a leavers gift for you and it will be delivered to 
you sometime over the holidays. Keep an eye out for it !! 
 

 
Staffing update 
Ms McTeir will not be returning to us until at least March next year now and so we are happy to 
report that Mrs Georgeson will be staying with us as the class teacher until then. 
 

We wish everyone a safe and happy summer holiday 
 

 


